

Vermont Integrated Communities Care Management Learning Collaborative

Dear Test Patient

Healthy Health Center is committed to helping you be as healthy as possible.

As a Care Coordinator for Healthy Health Center, I can be a resource to you, your family, and your primary care doctor by coordinating your care, promoting your wellness, and by serving as an advocate for you.

Some of the ways I can help include speaking with you by phone to assist you in scheduling appointments, lab work, follow-up after recent hospitalizations, or discussing any other health concerns you may have.

Please call if you would like assistance with any or the above or if you have other questions about how a Care Coordinator might be useful to you.

Sincerely